
Little String Orchestra Volunteers 

The Little String Orchestra is a non-profit volunteer organization. We currently have 7 members 
on the executive committee for 2020-2021.  The executive has many responsibilities 
throughout the year. They book the rehearsal space and concert locations for the year.  They 
plan and organize picture day, the Celebrate Our Youth concert, School concerts, Spring 
Concert and register the orchestra for Brant Music Festival. Concert programs are written up 
and photocopied.  Music is sorted, copied, collected and filed each year.  Instrument rentals 
and repairs are arranged.  Book keeping, tax filing, insurance payments, fundraising and 
advertising are also tasks managed by the executive.  If you are interested in sitting in on an 
executive meeting we would love to see you.  

We realize that not everyone has the time available to commit to the executive. There are 
many opportunities to volunteer in other ways.  If you are able to assist in any of the following 
areas please indicate below and you will be contacted as the need arises. 

Thank you in advance for your help!   

Rehearsal Nights 

____ Set-up/clean up chairs and stands for orchestra 

Scrap book and Photo Albums 

____ Keep and update the Orchestras scrap book and photo albums. 

Fund Raising - mailed out before November 1
st

.  

____ Photo coping, preparing envelopes and mailing out the fundraising letters. 

Holiday concert evening    -  

____make  invitation, photocopy it, tape candy cane to it and bring to rehearsal 

____Assist with set-up and clean-up of Holiday treat table after concert 

Celebrate Our Youth Concert –  

____Transport bag of music stands from Braemar School (get them on the final rehearsal) 

____ Greet at the door and hand out programs at Celebrate Our Youth Concert 

____ Sell tickets and take tickets at the door.  

____ Assist set-up/clean-up Celebrate our Youth concert 

____Assist with tickets, programs and posters for Spring Concert 

 

 



School Concert Day –  

____Transport bag of music stands from Braemar School (get them on the final rehearsal) 

____Order and pick-up pizza lunch 

____ Bring fresh fruit for lunch. 

____ Bring juice and water for lunch. 

____ Assist with the setting up and cleaning up after lunch.  

Spring Concert   -   

____Transport bag of music stands from Braemar School (get them on the final rehearsal) 

____Assist with tickets, programs and posters for Spring Concert 

____Welcome and hand out programs at Spring Concert 

____Order and pick-up cake 

____Assist with refreshments:  cake and punch at Spring Concert 

____ Assist with set-up/clean-up Spring Concert 

  

I would like to volunteer to help this year with the indicated items.  

Name:______________________________________________   

Contact number or email:______________________________ 

 

If you have any questions regarding any of the above please contact any of the following executive: 

President:      Jeff Csordas  519-757-5866 thelittlestringorchestra@gmail.com 
Junior music Director:     Gelja Will  519-761-0715 Geljawill@gmail.com 
Senior musical Directors:   Tina Labanowicz   519-759-6542 cellotina@rogers.com 
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